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November 28, 2018 

Rosehill Reservoir Rehabilitation  
Public Washroom  

Contract #: 17ECS-MI-03WA 
Start Date: December 7, 2018 

End Date:  Spring 2021 

*Timeline is weather dependent and subject to change.

The City's contractor will begin demolition work on the Public Washroom located at the north-east corner of 
David A Balfour Park. Hoarding will be adjusted to enclose the washroom within. In addition, the contractor will 
install new water supply and sanitary service connections to the new location of the public washroom.  

WORK AREA 

Legend 
(A) Main Access Point
(B) Jackes Avenue entrance
(C) Summerhill Entrance (Little Park)
(E) Playground
(F) Avoca Beds

Public Washroom
Pedestrian Access from Summerhill entrance
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WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 
You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce the impacts. 
We appreciate your patience. 
 

 

Work Hours: Monday to Friday: 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., and Saturdays (to December 22, 2018): 
9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Notification will be provided if extended hours are required.  

The contractor will be responsible for ensuring the work area is kept clean with sweeping 
and wetting of the site and on Rosehill and Avoca Avenues. 

 

 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us: 
 

Public Consultation  Kate Kusiak, 416-392-1932, rosehill@toronto.ca  

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  
(7 days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website www.toronto.ca/rosehill - email us to register for updates 

 
Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time.  Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 

 
 
 
 


